

## Sam Cawker cuts ribbon for Official Opening

S. A. (Sam) Cawker prepares to snip the ribbon that officially opened the public school named in his honour in Port Perry. With Mr. Cawker for the ribbon-cutting are Pauline Laing, Durham director of education, school principal Harry Kiezebrink and grade one student Glen Thompson. Mr. Cawker was

a teacher and vice principal for more than 44 years, most of them in Port Perry. The official opening and dedication of the school was a proud and memorable evening for all who attended. (More photos and story in this edition of the Port Perry Star)